
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last week I was so proud of our Cross Country team. They all gave their best 

efforts and ran extremely well. We had a number of top 10 placings but 

sometimes it is not the place that counts, it is about doing your personal best 

on the day. There is only ever one winner in a race but there are many others 

with a goal to achieve. Well done to all the team, especially to Lottie who ran 

in the Grade 4 girls event where there was a mix up and the results could not 

be calculated.  

 

I would like to reassure the school community and especially those parents of 

students in Grade 5/6 that disciplinary sanctions have been imposed on 

students who were involved in an incident in Grade 5/6 last Wednesday. The 

incident has been traumatic for those closely involved and I thank those 

students and parents that have been supportive to the students directly 

impacted and have been in contact with the school and/or myself. It was a 

challenging time for many of us.  

 

Well done to the SRC for organising a very successful fundraising event in aid 

of the Big Ears Animal Sanctuary. It was an example of team work and 
organisation. The students who came dressed in the theme of animals made the 

day look great and the cup cakes made it taste great. The SRC raised $203. 

 

This week our intra-school Readers’ Cup teams take up the challenge. There 

are two teams vying to represent Westbury Primary School at the interschool 

event on June 26th at Summerdale Primary School. Over the last 6 weeks 

students have been busy reading their books and preparing their creative 

presentation for one of the books they read. The teams will also answer trivia 

questions about the six books they have read. To be the winning team they 

need to be confident about knowing the books as well as being creative. Thanks 

to Mrs Jess Marston who has helped prepare our Readers’ Cup teams. 

 

 
Kind regards 

Chris Brown 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Friday 14 June 

- Friday Sport v Deloraine @ DPS 
 

Wednesday 19 June  

-  Information Evening for Gr 4/5/6 

 parents @ DHS 5:30-7:00pm 

- Bravehearts 9:30am 
 

Friday 21 June 

- Friday Sport v Longford @ LPS 
 

Monday 1 - Friday 5 July  

-  Book Fair 

 

2019 Student Free Days 

Monday 22 July 

-  Professional Learning Day  

Friday 1 November 

- Professional Learning Day  

 

 

STUDENT 

ATTENDANCE 

Students arriving after 

9:00am must be signed in 

at the office by a  

parent or carer. 

If your child is going to be 

absent, please don’t forget to 

let the school know either by 

calling 6393 1373, SMS/text 

0455 951 809 or emailing: 

westbury.primary@ 

education.tas.gov.au 
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The staff, students and wider Westbury community 

wish the following student a very Happy Birthday this 

week:         Oliver K. 

 

 

 
 

Get in quick—only 3  boxes left to sell!  

Please return the money and any 
unsold chocolates to the office as 
soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 

Your help is greatly appreciated. 

The following student achieved 250 stars on 5 June for 

following our school expectations: 

       Gus P. 

       Luke W. 

       Maddison R. 

The following students achieved 20 stars on 5 June for 

following our school expectations: 

        Jayden G. 

        Caitlyn G. 

STARS CERTIFICATES  

Congratulations to the following students who received Certificates 

at our last Assembly. 
 

  KINDER    Ishmael C.  

  GRADE P/1   Annabelle G. and Oliver K.      

  GRADE 1/2   Caden K., Callen P., Bridie E.,     

          Willow K., Shanaye C., Hunter B.,   

          Cooper J., and Danika B. 

  GRADE 3/4   Tayton W. and Amanda K.       

  GRADE 5/6   Sam L. and Mia B. 

Woolworths  

Earn & Learn Stickers 

Our tally so far:  

14,322 

TERM 2  

ASSEMBLY TIMETABLE  

Assemblies occur on 

Wednesday at 2:10pm.  

Week 8 Grade P/1 

Week 10 Kinder Keep on collecting! 

 

 

Our SRC fundraiser day was a great success.  We had all 

sorts of animals.  The cup cakes were 

delicious.  Thank you to everyone for your 

support.  $203 was raised to support the 

Big Ears Animal Sanctuary. 

Cross Country Results 

 NAME GRADE PLACE 

Jake R. 6 20 

Kane W. 6 29 

Joey V. 6 21 

Wade W. 6 42 

Lillee B. 6 7 

Alfie C. 6 10 

Jessie W. 6 41 

Jorja W. 6 43 

Henry M. 5 2 

Sam L. 5 4 

Oliver C. 5 17 

Gemma K. 5 11 

Lilliana Q. 5 28 

Keith J. 4 28 

Riley L. 4 27 

Oliver B. 4 31 

Henry R. 4 37 

Lottie G. 4 NA 

Oscar W. 3 21 

Isabel B. 3 13 

Marli K. 3 7 

 Orders can be left at the school office. 

Westbury Primary School students are selling pine 

cones & sheep poo as a fundraiser for their grade 

5/6 Canberra camp.   

     Pine Cones:  $10 large bag  ($5 small bag)   

       Sheep Poo:   $5 small bag 



2019 NEWSTEAD ATHLETICS  

SCHOOLS CROSS COUNTRY SERIES 

Primary School distance is 1½km (except for first event where the U7 

event is 1km and U13 is 2km).  High School distance is 3km. 
 

The Cost is: $5 per event.   

1:00pm start. 
 

If your child is interested, pick up a form from the office, call/text 

Jessica Marston on 0439315369, or head to the Newstead Athletics 

page for more information http://www.newsteadathletics.org.au/ then 

select 2019 School Series on the left. 

You can also use this link for ONLINE REGISTRATION: (use name of 

school in Occupation field): 

https://memberdesq.onesporttechnology.com/1863/reg/subs  

    Date       Location     

     15th June     Grindelwald Lake   

     22nd June     Trevallyn Reserve 

 

 

 
 

THE FOLLOWING “HOT LUNCH SPECIALS”  

ARE AVAILABLE AGAIN THIS WEEK! 

 Chicken Tender Strips     $1.00 each   
(Mayonnaise as a dipping sauce on request) 

 Bolognaise Pasta         $3.00 

 4” Garlic Bread         $1.00 

 Corn on the Cob        $1.00 each 
 

If you would like to order one of these specials, 

please make sure your order is in an envelope 

with the correct money and returned to the 

office by: 
 

 

 

All regular hot lunch items will still be available and 

can be ordered as normal up until 3:oopm 

9.00am Friday 14 June 

Girls 

Gaberdine 

Trousers 

$30 each   

Sizes 4-10 available 

(Sizes 12+ available 

on order) 
 

Completed orders and 

payment can be left at 

the office.   

                    LEVY PAYMENTS  

                    ARE NOW OVERDUE.

 

If you have not yet paid your levies or would like to discuss 

payment options, please contact Fiona Curtis, School Business 

Manager, on 63 93 1373 or call into the School Office. 

Parents/carers will be contacted when orders 

are ready for collection. 

Order forms available at the office.   

http://www.newsteadathletics.org.au/
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CONTACT DETAILS 

Taylor Street Westbury Tas 7303  

Phone: 03 6393 1373 

Email: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web:  https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/

Parent Information Session 

EDUCATIONAL  

ADJUSTMENTS 
 

DISABILITY FUNDING, MEETING LEARNING NEEDS 

From 2020, there will be a new approach to assisting students 

with a disability to access, participate and engage in quality educa-

tional programs. 

The Educational Adjustments Disability Funding Model seeks to 

better align school support and educational adjustments to the 

needs of students with a disability. 

All parents/carers from Meander Valley Cluster, which includes 

Westbury, Mole Creek and Deloraine are invited to attend an 

information session at: 

 

Deloraine Primary School 

Friday 14 June 

1:15pm for a 1:30pm start (1 hour approx.) 

The session will be facilitated by Edward Swan via Skype. 

Please RSVP by Thursday 13 June. 

6362 8999 

Book Fair – Coming Soon! 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be held during the last week of term, 1
st
-5

th
 July, coinciding with Parent Teacher 

week. 

This year the Book Fair will be open at the following times, to be confirmed closer to the event: 

 

Monday 1st     Lunchtime, after school from 3pm-4pm 

Tuesday 2nd     Lunchtime, after school from 3pm-7pm 

Wednesday 3rd   After school from 3pm-7pm 

Thursday 4th    Lunchtime 

Friday 5th      Before school from 8.30am-9.00am, Early Learning session, Recess time 

All sales at the Book Fair benefit our school by giving us a percentage of the sales to spend on new books for 

our library. 

Keep an eye out in coming newsletters for opportunities to volunteer.  
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